NEWZEALAND
FOREIGN AFFAIRS & TRADE

13 February 2018

David
fyi-request-7064-804d6 le3@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear David

195 Lambton Quay
Private Bag :18-901
Wellington 6160
New Zealand

+64 4 439 8000
+64 4 472 9596

I refer to your email of 27 December 2017 in which you request the following under the

Official Information Act 1982 (OIA):

"This request is for all documention regarding the decision to donate to the Clinton
Health Access Initiative. In particular interested in proposal to donate, the criteria
used for selection over other options, post donation evaluation, document supporting

the jproposal to continue donating.”

This letter advises that due to the necessity for further consultation, we will need to extend
the time limit for responding to you by 20 working days, to 13 March 2018. It is possible
however, that even with this extension, we may be unable to release material relevant to
your request, Please note there is a large number of documents in scope of your request.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek a review of this response by the

Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely
T

4@

Wendy Adams
for Acting Secretary of Foreign Affairs and Trade

enquiries@mfat.govt.nz
v www.mfat.govt.nz



